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stay away from making sweeping statements. “I” statements 
rather than “you” statements would be helpful – “I have three 
projects on my plate now and do not have the capacity to 
work on this fourth project” rather than “you are giving me 
way too much work”. It is also important to gather objective 
evidence of the offensive behaviour such as chat logs, 
e-mail records or witness accounts. Developing a strong 
social network at the workplace also helps victims deal with 
workplace bullying in the form of emotional support from 
colleagues and advice on how colleagues have dealt with 
similar situations effectively in the past.

If you need help to deal with such issues, the Law Society’s 
Members’ Assistance & Care Helpline (“MACH”) is just a 
call away. Members may call to speak confidentially to us at 
6530 0213. Calls are generally accepted from 9am to 5pm, 
Monday through Friday. Upon understanding the issue(s) 
you face and with your consent, we will help to refer you to 
the appropriate committee for advice/guidance or welfare 
scheme for assistance. If you prefer to e-mail us, you may 
also do so at communications@lawsoc.org.sg.

You can also find out more about other support schemes for 
Law Society members at <https://www.lawsociety.org.sg/
For-Lawyers/Services-for-Members/Membership-Benefits/
Support-Schemes>. 

Last but not least, the Law Society’s wholly owned 
subsidiary, Law Society Pro Bono Services is organising 
the Just Jubilee fundraising carnival on 7 October 2017 
from 3pm to 10pm at the NUS Bukit Timah Campus, Upper 
Quadrangle, as a triple celebration of the Law Society’s 
50th anniversary, the Pro Bono Services Office’s 10th 
anniversary and the incorporation just this year of the Law 
Society Pro Bono Services. For more details, please visit 
<www.justjubilee2017.com>. We hope to see you there!
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